
Blevins School Board Meeting 

December 10, 2012 

Administration Office 

 

The regular meeting of the Blevins School Board was called to order at 

7:00 p.m. by board president Melony Ford on Monday, December 10, 

2012 in the administration office.  Board members present: Ted 

Bonner, Melony Ford, Carl McGill, Paul Noesser, Mike Parker and 

Richard Snell.  Others in attendance: Superintendent Billy Lee and Lisa 

Doss.  See attached for others present.  Prayer was said by Carl McGill 

and the Pledge of Allegiance was said by all. 

The minutes of the November meeting were approved as read. 

Melony Ford motioned to approve the financial report as presented.  

Motion passed with a 6-0 vote. 

Ted Bonner made a motion to table the discussion regarding the 

establishment of guidelines for Blevins Teacher of the Year until the 

next board meeting.  Motion passed with a 6-0 vote. 

Melony Ford motioned to sell the 9.6 acre Emmet FFA timber lot if bids 

are acceptable.  Motion passed with a 6-0 vote. 

Melony Ford motioned to find two bids on the 9.6 acre Emmet FFA 

timber lot unacceptable.  Motion passed with a 6-0 vote. 

Ted Bonner made a motion to purchase a new firebox for the high 

school gym at $800, and replace a security camera and add two new 



cameras on campus for $1200 from Arkansas Protection Services.  

Motion passed with a 6-0 vote. 

Ted Bonner motioned that future Saturday School sessions will be K-12 

and offered on an as needed basis.  Motion passed with a 6-0 vote. 

Meeting adjourned:  7:43 p.m. 

Minutes approved:  January 14, 2013 

 

Board President________________________________________ 

Ex-Officio Financial Officer_______________________________ 

 


